COUNTY OF ULSTER

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Adopting Proposed Local Law Number 5 of 2019
A Local Law Amending The Code Of The County Of Ulster To

Include Mandatory Food Scraps Composting By Large Generators
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the County Executive of Ulster County, in the Ulster County Office Building, Legislative Chambers, 6th Floor, 244 Fair Street, Kingston, New York, on the 10th day of December 2019, at 10:00 A.M. or immediately thereafter, on the following local law:

Adopting Proposed Local Law Number 5 of 2019
A Local Law Amending The Code Of The County Of Ulster To Include Mandatory Food Scraps Composting By Large Generators
The local law is available for inspection by the public, during regular business hours, in the office of the County Executive, 244 Fair Street, 6th Floor, County Office Building, Kingston, New York, and can also be viewed on the County’s website at the following web address:

https://ulstercountyny.gov/sites/default/files/Proposed%20Local%20Law%20No.%205%20of%202019%20-%20Composting%20By%20Large%20Generators%20ADOPTED%209.17.19%20CLEAN_1.pdf
All interested parties shall have an opportunity to be heard on said local law at the time and place aforesaid.
DATED:    December 5, 2019 



Patrick K. Ryan

      
         Kingston, New York
 

County Executive
